
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
GOVERNORS OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL

September 19, 2014

;#3OS5

Sent Via Telefax Only to: (717) 783-2664

David Sumner, Executive Director
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14th Floor
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17101

Re: Withdrawal of Final Rulemaking
# 18-450 — 67 Pa. Code, Chapter 47
Display of Registration Plates

Dear Mr. Sumner:
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The Department of Transportation (Department) is withdrawing the above-referencedfinal-form regulation pursuant to 1 Pa. Code § 301.7. The withdrawal is necessary to reflectchanges to the regulation following an error in publication of the proposed regulation. Later
today, it will be resubmitting the final-form regulation.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. The Department is
available to provide the Independent Regulatory Review Commission with any assistance
required to facilitate a thorough review and approval of this regulation.

Very truly yours,

cc: Honorable John C. Rafferty, Jr., Majority Chairman, Senate Transportation Committee*
Honorable John N. Wozniak, Minority Chairman, Senate Transportation Committee*
Honorable Nicholas A. Micozzie, Majority Chairman, House Transportation Committee*
Honorable Michael P. McGeehan, Minority Chairman, House Transportation Committee*
Shawn E. Smith, Executive Deputy General Counsel, Office of General Counsel*
Leslie Lewis Johnson, Chief Counsel, Independent Regulatory Review Commission (via email)
* Via Hand Delivery
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